
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

I am writing with further information about the parent workshops we have advertised on a we are 

holding this half term 

Meon Infant School 5th March 5-6pm 

Meon Junior School 19th March 6-7pm 

Moorings Way 26th March 5-6pm 

Please note you are welcome to attend any of the sessions regardless of which school your child 

attends. 

We know that school can sometimes feel a bit like a mystery with all the acronyms, processes, and 

decisions. Mrs Vonk and Mrs Paine would love to take the time to share more about how schools 

work and what a typical day looks like. We really want this session to be helpful for you, so if 

there's anything you'd like to know more about, please fill out our quick anonymous 

questionnaire. We really value your input and will be tailoring the workshop to answer your 

questions. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you 

 

Mrs Vonk 

Head of School 


